

Dear Sarah,

RE: 2014/6068/P; 20 Guilford Street, London WC1N 1DZ Erection of new hospital research building following the demolition of an existing computer facility.

With respect to the above application, I can confirm that given the distance from the site to any part of the Transport for London Road Network (TLRN) or Strategic Road Network (SRN), or any TfL-owned transport infrastructure, and given the anticipated levels of trip generation, TfL have no objections to this development. However, we would request that a Construction Logistics Plan (CLP) in accordance with TfL guidance is secured as part of any planning permission.

Regards

Mark

Mark Day | Principal Technical Planner Borough Planning | Transport for London 10th Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0TL E-mail: mark.day@tfl.gov.uk Tel: 020 3054 7025 (internal 87025) Mob: 07808 101417

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL's *Transport Assessment Best Practice Guidance*, and pre-application advice please visit http://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/
For TfL's new *Travel Planning Guidance* please see http://www.lscp.org.uk/newwaytoplan/default.html

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL. Further information about Transport for London's subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening
any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
